Student(s') Name(s):	
----------------------	--

April 22, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Summer is just around the corner! We know students have lost valuable learning time during the COVID-19 pandemic, so we are planning an AMAZING opportunity for your child(ren) to continue to learn and grow at Lincoln this summer! Academic classes, taught by certified teachers, will focus on inspiring student growth and success. We are excited to offer several different options for your student(s) this summer.

We understand that you want to enjoy your kids this summer; we want that for your family, too! In order to balance meeting academic needs and family needs, we have the following options to choose from:

- ____Morning Academic Session Academic classes and intervention from 9:00 am until 11:00 am, Monday Thursday. Students will be able to eat breakfast at 8:30 and can eat lunch following the session.
- Afternoon Academic Session Academic classes and intervention from 12:00 pm, until 2:00 pm, Monday Thursday. Students can come for lunch prior to the start of the session.
- 3. ____All Day Session with 21st Century This is an amazing opportunity for your child! In this session, students will have one academic session (morning or afternoon), plus LOTS and LOTS of fun with the 21st Century Program! The 21st Century's Summer 2021 theme is SURVIVOR.

 During non-academic time, students will complete challenges, have amazing visitors, make crafts, etc. to see who will be the "last on the Island". There may even be some field trips included! This wonderful learning and enrichment opportunity, available through our partnership with the 21st Century, will be Monday Friday from 8:30 am until 2:00 pm, breakfast and lunch provided. (A separate registration will be required through 21st Century if this is the option for your family)

All sessions will run for <u>8</u> consecutive weeks, <u>June 7th- July 30th</u>. It is our hope that one of these options will fit your family's needs and provide our Little Devils with the tools to continue learning and growing. Please contact the Lincoln office at 859-292-7492 with any questions. Be sure to reserve your summer learning spot by returning this paper *as soon as possible!*

Thank you,

Heather Dragan, Principal

Theather Drogan